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WILLIAM & MARY 

 

2018-2024 SIX-YEAR PLAN UPDATE 
  
 

WHEREAS, the College of William & Mary has a long tradition of providing an excellent liberal 

arts education to the citizens of the Commonwealth and the nation. 

 

WHEREAS, the Governor’s Commission on Higher Education has indicated “the 

Commonwealth’s commitment . . . to having a distinctive ‘public ivy’ at William & Mary;” 

 

WHEREAS, consistent with the requirement of the Higher Education Opportunity Act (the Act), 

William & Mary developed its 2018-24 Six-Year Plan rooted in this commitment, the goals set 

out in its Strategic Plan, and the objectives of the Act.  This Six-Year Plan was approved by the 

Board of Visitors of the College of William & Mary in September, 2017. 

 

WHEREAS, the Board of Visitors remains committed to the William & Mary Promise as a 

business model to enhance the quality of its education while improving predictability and 

affordability for in-state undergraduate students. 

 

WHEREAS, the Commonwealth’s planning process requires an update to the Six-Year Plan on an 

annual basis, incorporating the most recent funding actions by the Commonwealth and the most 

recent (FY 2019) operating budget approved by the Board of Visitors in April, 2018. 

 

WHEREAS, the university has reviewed those expenditures necessary to support and enhance its 

instructional, research, student service, and administrative operations, prioritized those 

expenditures, and recommended funding through a combination of Commonwealth, College, and 

reallocated revenue. 

 

WHEREAS, the university continues to evaluate opportunities to improve the effectiveness and 

efficiency of its academic/administrative programs and activities. 

 

THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, That upon recommendation of the President, the Board of 

Visitors of the College of William & Mary, approves William & Mary’s Six-Year Plan Update to 

reflect the university’s FY 2019 operating budget as approved by the Board in April, 2018. 

 

 BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, That the Board of Visitors recognizes the incremental state 

support for operations appropriated by the Commonwealth for the 2018-2020 biennium and as a 

result, the update reduces the projected in-state undergraduate tuition increase for incoming 

students from 6.4% as contained in the original plan to 5.4% as contained herein.  The Board will 

take formal action on in-state undergraduate tuition for FY 2020 at its November 2018 meeting. 
















































































































